
INFORMATION IN ENGLISH 
 
ANNIVERSARY PERFORMANCE 2021 

YES! YIPPIE and HORAAY !!! FINALLY we will get to dance on stage again! 

This year we celebrate that Steps is 15 years old, with an anniversary performance made 
up of highlights from recent years! 

This year's performances will be held in Sandnes kulturhus: 

Friday, Saturday and Sunday in weeks 48 and 49. 

 

NEW SET UP 

To limit the number of people behind the scenes, as well as to avoid a possible cancellation, 
this year's performances will have a different format than previous years: 

We will have a total of 24 (!) shows. 

The different groups will participate in 1 show each. 

All students from 4 years to youth / adult will have the opportunity to participate in the 
anniversary performance. 

Each performance will have a duration of approximately 1 hour. 

Dress rehearsals for the youngest children will be held on the same day as their 
performance. 

Dress rehearsals for 5th - 7th grade and up will be held on Wednesday and Thursday, in 
week 48 & 49. 

More information regarding which show you are participating in and which day you have 
your dress rehearsal, will come after the autumn holiday. 

 

AUTUMN HOLIDAY! 

This week is the last week of dance lessons before the holidays. 

Steps is closed in week 41. 

We wish you a great autumn holiday!  

Kind regards, Steps Dancestudio 

 


